
Tickets to the inaugural Day/Night Cricket Test in New Zealand

From the very first Day/Night test between the BLACKCAPS and Australia in 2015, 
tests played with the pink ball have proved to be extremely popular. 

The inaugural New Zealand Day/Night Cricket test here from 22 March is likely to be 
the same. An England team chastened by Australia will look forward to playing in 
conditions more suited to their frontline bowlers, while the BLACKCAPS will want to 
stamp their authority in the whites during their limited opportunities this home 
summer. 

For this game, we're offering members of The Hood four tickets each. Just pick which 
day you want to go! This way more members of The Hood get to experience this 
historic event. We will be at Gate G reception from 7:00 am this Wednesday 7 March 
for you to come collect your tickets. 



Gilmours Mt Roskill is partnering with 
Eden Park to provide members of The 
Hood with major discounts across the 
Gilmours range. You can read the press 
release here, and details on how you 
can take advantage of all of their goods 
will be released shortly; in the meantime 
take a look at what you can get! 

Coffee lovers rejoice! Kokako coffee will 
be providing members of The Hood with 
a free coffee on Saturday 17 March, 
along with a draw to win a year's free 
coffee subscription. Fresh coffee direct 
to your door! We'll let you know closer 
to the time where to go. To see what 
sort of coffee you could receive, check 
their website here. 
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